
Word Problems

Name _______________________________ Class ___________________ Date ____________

Alyssa found 84 books in the bookcase, she gave Melanie some of her books.
She has 16 books left. How many books did she give to Melanie?

Benny has 3 nails in the box. He bought several nails at a hardware store. He
now has 77 nails in the box. How many nails did he buy?

Joan is baking a cake. The recipe calls for 8 eggs. She already put in 5
eggs. How many more eggs does she need to add?

Faith Christian School played 40 soccer games this year. The team won most of
their games. They were defeated during 19 games. How many games did they win?

Tom received 25 dollars for his birthday. He went to a sporting goods store
and bought a golf bags, a club, and a golf ball. He had 12 dollars left. How
much did he spend on the golf gear?

There were 7 toys in the box. Jessica put more toys in the box. There are now
99 toys in the box. How many toys did she put?

After eating at the restaurant, Melanie, Alyssa, and Jason decided to divide
the bill evenly. If each person paid 11 dollars, what was the total of the
bill?

After paying 7 dollars for the umbrella, Sandy has 14 dollars left. How much
money did Sandy have before buying the umbrella?

How many packs of chips can you buy with 44 dollars if one pack costs 4
dollars?

Sally had 15 apricots left at her roadside fruit stand. She went to the
orchard and picked more apricots to stock up the stand. There are now 66
apricots at the stand. How many did she pick?
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Word Problems - Answer Key

Name _______________________________ Class ___________________ Date ____________

Alyssa found 84 books in the bookcase, she gave Melanie some of her books.
She has 16 books left. How many books did she give to Melanie? 68 books

Benny has 3 nails in the box. He bought several nails at a hardware store. He
now has 77 nails in the box. How many nails did he buy? 74 nails

Joan is baking a cake. The recipe calls for 8 eggs. She already put in 5
eggs. How many more eggs does she need to add? 3 eggs

Faith Christian School played 40 soccer games this year. The team won most of
their games. They were defeated during 19 games. How many games did they win? 21 games

Tom received 25 dollars for his birthday. He went to a sporting goods store
and bought a golf bags, a club, and a golf ball. He had 12 dollars left. How
much did he spend on the golf gear?

13 dollars

There were 7 toys in the box. Jessica put more toys in the box. There are now
99 toys in the box. How many toys did she put? 92 toys

After eating at the restaurant, Melanie, Alyssa, and Jason decided to divide
the bill evenly. If each person paid 11 dollars, what was the total of the
bill?

33 dollars

After paying 7 dollars for the umbrella, Sandy has 14 dollars left. How much
money did Sandy have before buying the umbrella? 21 dollars

How many packs of chips can you buy with 44 dollars if one pack costs 4
dollars? 11 packs

Sally had 15 apricots left at her roadside fruit stand. She went to the
orchard and picked more apricots to stock up the stand. There are now 66
apricots at the stand. How many did she pick?

51 apricots
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